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A TRAINING SEMINAR WAS HELD WITH THE PARTICIPATION
OF INTERNATIONAL EXPERTS

Experts of the German company "Wirtgen Group" and
its official dealer in Uzbekistan "YO'LTES" company
and specialists of enterprises and organizations
within the committee were invited to the educational
seminar organized by the Committee of Automobile
Roads today.

    At the seminar, international experts provided useful information about the process of
restoring the road in cold regenerator (recycling), the capabilities of the W200F and
W220F road cutters, the S1800-3 asphalt paving machine of the "Vogele" company, and
the technologies for laying asphalt concrete and cement concrete pavements.

    It is no exaggeration to say that this information about new innovative technologies in
the field of road construction was useful for the local experts who participated in the
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training seminar.

    The main goal of this event, organized by the Committee of Motorways with foreign
partners, is to widely involve the techniques and technologies of foreign companies with
many years of experience and qualifications in the field of road construction in our
country and to is to take it to new levels.
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